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PRESS RELEASE 
KPBSD Budget Development Committee seeks applications 

 

Soldotna, September 14, 2011: The Kenai Peninsula Borough School District is requesting 

applications from interested persons to serve on the Budget Development Committee.  

 

This committee reviews the current practices and procedures used to develop the 

expenditure budget and will also review how federal, state, and local revenues are 

determined. Suggestions for changes or improvements to the FY13 budget will be received 

and discussed. 

 

The Budget Development Committee will meet in the Borough Assembly Chambers on 

Wednesday, October 26, 2011 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.  

 

To Apply 

Contact Lassie Nelson at 714-8838, or complete the short online application.  

 

Applications must be received no later than 4:30 p.m., Monday, October 10, 2011. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KPBSD Communications  

KPBSD Communications: Media and Public Relationships  

Pegge Erkeneff  |  907-714-8888  |  Pegge@kpbsd.org  

www.kpbsd.org 

 

### 

Contact: Pegge Erkeneff 
Communications 
Phone: (907) 714-8888 
Fax: (907) 262-5867 
Pegge@kpbsd.org  

 
 
148 N. Binkley 
Soldotna, AK 99669 
www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us 
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